
 

 

LCAA NEWSLETTER        MARCH 2025 

 

We hope to have a range of events happening at Little Chester Allotments this year. 
Our new look website has a calendar of events and important dates, amongst other 
interesting information, which is regularly updated. This is the link to the website: 
www.littlechesterallotments.org.uk  Please take a look. 
 

Upcoming events –  

• Sunday 20th April - Easter Sunday - Charity Easter Event in aid of Alzheimer's 

Society 

• May 5th to 11th - Hedgehog Awareness Week 

• Sunday 11th May - Open Day and Plant Sale 

• August 11th – 17th is National Allotment Week 2025. The theme this year is 
‘Allotments and Wellbeing’. We will be planning events for that week in our 
next meeting in mid-March. If you have any ideas for events, please do let us 
know! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Over the coming weeks, there will be more work done in the community room, and 
once decorated, we will have new noticeboards displaying all the important 
information. 
 

The Trading Post is always open for tenants, though you may need to ask in the 
community room first, and from March 1st will be open to the public. Please inform 
your friends! 
 

Plot inspections will be held in March. We expect to see obvious ‘signs of cultivation’ 
at this time. 
 

Let’s hope that we get a better growing year in 2025 than we had last year! 🤞🏼 
 

* Associations like LCAA are obliged to find out what our users are interested 
in/would prefer etc. From time to time, short surveys will be posted on Facebook. 
These are completely anonymous – we have no idea who is responding – but 
answers given are appreciated and will inform our future meetings so that we can 
make better provision for you. Please do not worry if you do not use Facebook.  

http://www.littlechesterallotments.org.uk/

